
 

 

17th December 2024 

 
Re: Admissions Policy Consultation 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Boston High School are consulting on the admissions arrangements for the school, in line with The School 
Admissions Code (2021), which states that admission authorities must consult on their admission arrangements at 
least every 7 years, even if there are no changes during that period.  
 
A formal consultation process with regards to our admissions policy at Boston High School is commencing from 
Friday 20th December 2024 and will conclude at midnight on Friday 31st January 2025.  
 
There are no planned changes to our admissions policy. Our admissions policy is in line with the Grammar School 
Consortium. The policy for 2025-2026 is available to view on our school website.  
 
This document is being sent directly to the following stakeholders:  
o Lincolnshire County Council  
o All parents and carers of current students  
o School governing body  
o Headteachers / Principals of all schools within our catchment area  
o All local authorities bordering on Lincolnshire  
 
Recipients are welcomed to respond by emailing comments relating to the proposed admissions arrangements 
above to enquiries@bostonhighschool.co.uk for the attention of Clerk to Governors or posted to Clerk of Governors, 
Boston High School, Spilsby Road, Boston, Lincolnshire, PE21 9PF.  
 
The purpose of the consultation will be to receive feedback on the proposal, and the responses to then be collated 
and presented to the governing Body for full consideration. The outcome of the consultation will then be 
communicated to all parents and posted on our website. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 

Mrs A. Franks 
Associate Headteacher  
 


